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July 25, 1993

Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustees
Exxon Oil Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" St.

Anchorage, Ak 99501

Dear Trustees; =

Our heartbreak and concern about the Exxon Valdez 0il Spill remain
as strong today as they were four years ago. Our feelings of
helplessness are a great source of our pain. Therefore, we are
hoping that we can do one small service to this damaged ecosystem
by writing to urge you to adopt the conservation groups’ "sixth"
alternative for a final restoration plan: 80% of the remaining
funds to be used for habitat protection, and 20% for fisheries
studies and management programs.

Thank you for your consideration of this imput.

Sincerely,
%M/ M‘dé’w

SCa

Linda Allison
Ken Griffin
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Exxon O0il Spill Restoration Office
645 G St.

Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Trustees,

It has become clear to me that the reason Jitt]e money
has been spent on substantive restoration in Prince William
Sound is that there really is no such thing as oil spill
restoration. That fact should not prevent us from trying.

The development of a plan to begin “restoration” should,
in my view, use 80% of settlement funds for habitat protect-
ion. The remaining 20% should be for fisheries studies and
management programs. If we don’t protect habitat around the

Sound from such things as clear-cutting, we’ll simply be

adding to the disaster.

Sincerely,

Berlligy R. Oullpsn—

Bradley R. Anderson

Bridgman, Michigan
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Dear Exxon Valdez Trustc .. :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat

acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings
and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.

Thank you.
Jin WW

Signature.




Mr. T Bablak
PO Box 1987
i e \ Whitefish, MT
gk
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Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 49501
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/3SE N
Gentlemen,

I am writing you, the Trustees of the Exxon Valdez Oii Spill Council; to ask you to support use
of the Settlement funds for habitat purchases. | believe you have made a wonderful start by
using funds to protect Seal Bay on Afognak Island and Kachemak Bay on the Kenai. At this
point, to continue in the same vein, | think funds would be best used to buy land and timber
rights and protect habitat.

Large areas, including entire watersheds, shouid be bought and protected--as with the recent
42,000 acre purchase at Seal Bay on Afognak. The vast majority of the remaining Settlement
Funds should be spent to protect wildlife habitat from further devastation. For | believe that
purchasing habitat is the very best way to invest Oil Spill Settlement dollars.

At least the following seven areas, identified as part of the ‘citizen’s vision’, should be bought
and protected:

1. Kenai Fjords National Park. Private lands within the park must not be logged or
developed. Otherwise this spectacular coastline will be disrupted.

2. Port Chatham. This is the only strip of intact forest habitat along the tip of the outer
Kenai Peninsula coast.

3. Port Gavina/Orca Bay. The old growth forests of Prince William Sound near
Cordova provide exceptional habitat for spill-injured species. Tourism and wilderness
recreation will also be negatively impacted if this area is left unprotected.

4. Port Fidalgo. The densely forested habitat along sheltered bays near Valdez and
Tatitlek is being destroyed by current logging activities.

5. Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge. Development activities jeopardize prime
brown bear habitat and other wildlife values.

6. Knight Island Passage. This habitat provides for spill-impacted species such as
harbor seals, bald eagles, orcas, and salmon. Rugged mountain islands with intimate bays
support growing wilderness recreation and tourism.

7. Shuyak Straits. This is a highly productive aquatic environment--an essential travel
corridor for marine life. The Sitka spruce forest on northern Afognak is home to salmon, brown
bear, marbled murrelets, elk, and deer.

These are the priority habitat acquisitions in the Western Gulf. if we are to make recovery from

the spill a reality, Settlement Funds must be used to buy these areas. Please inform me as to
your position on these habitat acquisitions. | await your reply.

Sincerely,
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1025 Cumberland Avenr-
Dayton, OH 45406
July 28, 1993

To Whom It May Concern:

I have been greatly disturbed over the Exxon Valdez 0il
spill and the destruction it has done to wild tife and
the Alaskan waterways. I would strongly urge you to
consider that at least 80 percent of the remaining funds
be spent on substantive restoration and used for habitat
protection.

Thank you for what you can now do to amend for the oil
spill catastrophe.
Sincerely,

A T [214L4,rw\_//

L. Evelyr Beason

/277 M
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wWilliam Blahunka
3030 Grand Blvd.
Highland, IN 46322-1241

July 27, 1993

Exxon 0il Spill Restoration Office(EOSRO)
645 "G" St.
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear EOSRO:

I understand that the Exxon Valdez 0Oil Spill Trustees are
seeking public comments on various recovery alternatives to
be used to prepare a final restoration plan that will be
presented this fall.

I support the adoption of a sixth alternative that uses at
least 80 percent of the remaining funds for habitat
protection. If settlement monies aren’t used for such
protection, hundreds of thousands of acres of private forest
will be clearcut; adding to the already devastating
consequences from the spill.

The remaining 20 percent of the settlement funds would be
used for fisheries studies and management programs.

Thanks!
Sincerely, -

William Blahunka U009 1993

@ e
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Audrey Constans Blumeneau
119 National St.
Santa Cruz, CA. 95060

July 29, 1993

Exxon 0il 5Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" St.
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustees:

I am writing this letter in regards to the question of what to use
the remaining 900 million in funds that are left as part of the
out of court settlement agreement. This letter is to let you know
that I strongly recommend the adoption of a sixth altermative
that uses 80X of the remsining funds for Habitat protection and
20X of the funds be used for fisheries studies and management
programs.

Habitat protection is of utmost importance in this unique and
special place, but it will never be successful if there is no
management plan to implement this protection. And you need annual
studies of both the habitat and the wildlife to make the
management plan wiable. This all costs a great deal of money to
make sure it is well done.

Certainly a large portion of funds should go into habitat
protection. There is no question in my mind in regards to this
aspect of your decision. But please take into account the cost of
fisheries studies (the fish industry needs these studies for
survival) and the need for a management plan to ensure proper
protection - that way you will definitely get something to show,
in more ways than one, for your money.

Thank you for yvour time and attention.

Sincerely.

P N S G

Audrey stans Blumeneau



8 Coronado Shores
Lincoln City, OR 97367
July 28, 1993

Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustee Council
645 G Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Council Members:

I commend you for your action in using Settlement Funds to

preserve Kachemak Bay. I have wonderful memories of my visit

there in 1983, I hope that you will continue to emphasize
preservation of major habitat areas. In the long run. this

is beneficial to everyone. We may never have such a large

amount of money to fairly compensate land owners for such

important ocosystems again. This will also preskrve the resources
especially fish and other wildlife. Options such as fish hatcheries
are a bad deal as we have learned to our sorrow here in Oregon.

WE only succeeded in degrading our wild fish stocks. Habitat

is the key to preserving native stocks.

Please use funds to preserve habitat. I expect to spend three
weeks in Alaska to observe wildlife and will be in Anchorage
the beginning of September. I hope I may visit your office

to learn more about your plans.

Sincerely yours,

Mary Lou Boice
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August 2, 1953

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 G Streat
Anchorage, AKX 99501

Dear Trustee Council:

The Boone & Crockett Club, founded in 1887 by Theodore
Roosevelt, is one of the nation’s first conservation
organizations. Early members - such men as naturalist George
Bird Grinnell, artist Albert Bierstadt, forester Gifford Pinchot
and ecologist Aldo Leopold - shaped the course of conservation in

Anerica.

The Club’s earliest achievements - protection of Yellowstone
National Park, establishment of Forest Reserves which became
National Forests, support of the wildlife refuge systems, and
framing of wildlife protection laws - are monuments to that
legacy. The Club maintains records of North America‘’s big game,
participates in major wildlife symposia and workshops and
supports wildlife research and management.

It is with this dedication to preservation and careful
management of outstanding wildlife resources in mind that the
Boone & Crockett Club adds its voice to the support of
acquisition of critical wildlife habitat with most of the
remaining Exxon Valdez settlement fund. 1In particular, Boone &
Crockett urges the Exxon Valdez Trustee Council to prioritize
acquisition of private lands from willing sellers within the
Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.

As you are aware, the Department of Interior has long sought
to reacquire Kodiak native corporation inholdings along tha salt
water edge and the salmon rivers within the bear refuge. Thess
are some of the most bioclogically productive habitate within the
oil spill zone, and they are under imminent threat of commercial
development even though their highest and best use is ¢learly
intringic wilderness.



TIM RICHARDSON 2022232831 P11

Page 2 - Trustes Council

The Boone & Crockett Club’s "vision of the future" mirror’s
our past dedication:

We envision a future in which wildlife and wildlife
habitat, in all their natural diversity, are maintained
and snhanced;

A future in which hunting continues to be enjoyed under
Tules of Fair Chase and ethical respect for nature;

A future in which all users of natural rescgurces
respect the rights of others in the spirit of sharing;

A future in which all people are committed to the
principle that their use of resources must be
sustainable both for thamselves and future generations.

Acguisition of Kodiak refuge inholdings is congsistent with
this vision since it will provide public access to outstanding
habitat now closed to such access. It will also resolve growing
management conflicts that will only worsen if commercial
developnment along salmon streams is increased.

Thank you for considering our views.

President
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Ret Spill recovery proposals

¥

Greatly prefer using 80 percent

of the remaining funds for habitat
protection including the rescue

of hundreds of thousands of acres
of private forest land which other-
wise could be clearcut. The
remaining 20 percent of the settle-
ment funds could be used for
fisheries studies and management
@rograms. ’

Anita G. Brown
7280 McShane Road
Colorado Springs
CcO 80908-j33L
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July, 27 1993

Exxon Valdez 0Oil Spill Trustee Council
645 G Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Trustee Council,

Thank you for spending settlement monies to protect timber land in
Kachemak Bay and at Seal Bay on Afognak Island. I support spending
the vast majority of the remaining funds to add more habitat to
that list. Prince William Sound has suffered enough damage without
subjecting it to clearcut logging in the best forest habitat in the
region.

I am especially interested in seeing the Eyak lands at Port
Gravina/Sheep Bay/Orca Inlet and around Cordova protected as well
as what is left of the Tatitlek lands in Port Fidalgo. I would
like to see a priority placed on lands on Knight Island and on the
outside coast of the Kenai Peninsula in both the National Park and
at Port Chatham.

Using settlement monies to buy timber scheduled for logging is a
unique win-win situation for which future generations will thank
you profusely for seeing the wisdom in pursuing with vigor.
Spending the funds on endowing University chairs or more research
simply will not protect the wildlife and fish that will suffer if
these beautiful and productive forest lands are allowed to be cut
and exported to the orient.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment,

Colleen BurghszicéA/glffy

12821 Mountain Place
Anchorage, AK 99516
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July 30, 1993

Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to strongly urge you to invest the
remaining settlement funds in buying habitat to protect wildlife
from further devastation. Large areas, including entire
watersheds, should be bought and protected. These should include
at least the following seven areas which have been identified as
part of the "citizen's vision": Port Gravina/Orca Bay, Port
Fidalgo, Knight Island Passage, Kenai Fjords National Park, Port
Chatham, Shuyak Straits, and Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.

I have visited your state the past two summers, but have recently
canceled my vacation plans for a third visit later this summer in
protest of Governor Hickel's despicable decision to allow the
destruction of wolves. I hope that your decision regarding the use
of the remaining settlement money indicates your firm commitment to
wildlife preservation that makes Alaska the unique place it is.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

A 6/(/(/&/-/./»4 // Zeq

seph Burinskas
928 N. Alfred St., #203
Los Angeles, CA 90069



Dear Exxon Valdez Trus..es :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings
and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.
Thank you.

signature. ~—

Cutfiering T. Dushiunoy X'T.



Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501
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July 25, 1993

0il Spill Trustee Council
645 G Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Council Members,

I am both shocked and alarmed at the possibility of extensive
clear cutting in the same areas damaged by the oil spill. We must
do everything possible to improve and protect these areas and
Habitat Protection is the best means for achieving that goal.
Please use the vast majority of the available settlement money to
purchase the lands that are home to the various critters hurt by
the terrible tragedy of 1989.

Among the areas most important to me are the Kodiak Refuge,
Orca Bay, Ports Chatham, Fidalgo, and Gravina, Knight Island
Passage, Shuyak Straits, and, of course, Kenai Fjords. These
spectacular areas are the source of not only habitat but recreation
and we cannot afford to see any of them degraded by short sighted
logging.

Thank you very much for your time and I am sure that you will

do the right thing.
Very, Sincerely,
W@

A, wes? F77 Ane
Wes Y 97515



July 26, 1993
Exxon Valdez 0Oil Spill Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

To whom it may concern,

Please spend the money from the Exxon Valdez oil spill
settlement on habitat acquisition.

Thank you.
Sincerely,/%f %
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447 Myrtle Street
Redwood City, CA 94062
July 30, 1993

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 G Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Gentlemen,

I understand that your council is in a position to affect the
distribution of some of the funds from the Exxon Valdez Restoration
Fund, and that one alternative (Alternative 2) is for you to acquire
Alaska Native Holdings in the Kodiak Refuge. This alternative is
one I would very strongly support, because it would enhance very
significantly the Kodiak brown bear refuge.

Though the brown bear is the state symbol of California, it is extinct
here; thus we have a natural trajedy displayed on every California
flag and seal. Since Alaska has time to prevent such an extinction, it
seems that you have a great opportunity to act in favor of these
great animals. It is also fitting that you could use money from the
natural tragedy at Valdez to secure the habitat of the brown bear and
other Alaska wildlife. Please adopt Alternative 2. Thank you.

Sincerely, QO CCVVV
‘-y./x
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July 24, 1993

Exxon 0il Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" sSt.
Anchorage, AK 99501

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to express my concerns on how the remaining $600 million of the
Exxon Valdez spill settlement should be spent.

I have reviewed your five alternative actions and also a sixth alternative that has
been proposed by a coalition of environmental groups. The two that I most strongly
support are the proposal offered by the environmental groups (first choice) and
Alternative 2 (seconf choice). The environmental group’s proposal would allote 80% of
the fund for habitat protection. Either one of these alternatives would provide much
of the necessary protection to wildlife habitat and acquisition.

Sincerely,

Pt

Robert Cherry
116 Perkins St.
Boone, NC 28607
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B7-23-1993

Alice Clinger
4353 Tennuyson St.
Denver,y Co. 8021Z

Exxon Q©il Spill Restoration Office
645 G St. .
Anchorage, AK 993501

To Whom It May Concern;

I am writing to let you know that I am concerned about the final
restoration plans of the damage done by the Exxon oil spill. I
helieve that 80% of the remaining funds should be used for habitat
protection and 20% for fisheries studies and management programs.
There is no sense in providing money for studies and management if
there are no natural habitats left to study or manage.

Sincerely,



St3 50 M

;;;buly 28, 1993
p2 1893
214 Ninth Street

A
EXXON Hicksville, N.Y. 11801-5446
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Exxon 0il Spill Restoration Office
645 G Street
Anchorage, Alaska, 99501

Dear Sirs:

I am writing express my position on the proposed distribution
of the remaining $600 million from the settlement of the Exxon
Valdez 0il Spill. If used properly this money could do do a world
of good for the Alaskan environment.

While none of the proposed alternatives is perfect the one
that I think will do the most to mitigate the harm done by the
Exxon Valdez disaster is "alternative 2." The $540 million that
it would provide for habitat acquisition will safeguard the
Ancient Forest areas around Prince William Sound. If they are not
protected sooner or later they will be clearcut. This would be an
environmental tragedy almost as great as the Exxon Valdez 0il
Spill itself. The one flaw in "alternative 2" is it leaves only
10% of the money to support basic ecological research and habitat
management programs. It might be better if the split was more
like 80% for habitat protection and 20% research and management.

I hope you to apportion the funds as I have outlined above.
To miss the opportunity to save so much of Alaska's natural
heritage would be a crime against our children and grandchildren.
This once in a lifetime opportunity must not be missed.

Sincerely Yours,

James Conroy
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Dear Exxon Valdez Trustees :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings
and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.
Thank you.

N

“signature.

JUL 20199



Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501






PATRICIA NEEL DUBOIS
301 BUTLER CREEK ROAD
- SEDRO WOOLLEY, WA 98284






July 29, 1993

Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Re: Draft Restoration Plan
Dear Trustees:

Although I am very concerned that the slow pace of restoration
spending might cause us to lose precious opportunities, I wanted
to say nevertheless that I appreciate your decision to at 1least
purchase habitat at' Kachemak and Seal bays. I urge you however,
to more quickly use the vast majority of restoration monies to
purchase additional valuable habitat.

I support the seven priority habitat acquisitions identifed in the
"citizens' vision." My personal experience makes me feel
especially strongly about Knight Island Passage and Kenai Fjords
National Park. To me, these and others are "priceless" areas--but
hopefully we can in fact arrive at a price for them and preserve
them for future generations of Alaskans and visitors.

I'm not one who believes very often that natural resource
management can offer win-win solutions for people with
fundamentally different values. However, providing cash tuv willing
sellers who can invest and make use of that wealth far better than
they can make use of timber, and at the same time preserving
habitat for subsistence and other purposes, is to me without any
question one of those situations.

Finally, I have been very disturbed by decisions by the state
administration, and others, to cynically use restoration funding
to further their own shortsighted and sometimes destructive
development schemes. Please don't fall prey to the warped logic
behind these decisions (for example, how spending millions of
dollars to build a road to Whittier "restores" the Sound is beyond
me) .

Thank you.
Sincerely,

U Cames

Cliff Eames
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Shelley Fabery
4616 Randalwood Court
Stone Mountain, Georgia 30083

July 30, 1993

Exxon 0il Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Re: Spill Recovery Proposal
To Whom It May Concern:

I recently read the update about the proposed o0il spill
recovery plan in the July/August 1993 National Wildlife
EnvironAction Newsletter.

I cannot stress enough my support of making Exxon and the
trustees use as much as possible of their remaining funds in
support of the habitat protection plan. Therefore, I wholeheartly
support the conservationists' preferred alternative which would
leave 20% of the settlement funds for fisheries studies and
management programs. The more money, the better. This is not the
case of a fractured ecosystem, but a destroyed one, one that may
never return to "normal", but this does not mean that 100% effort
should not go forth in order to help or restore as much as
possible. Maybe with a little luck, some of God's good help and,
most important, the funds, the Prince William Sound area can one
day be partially restored and enjoyed by all of its residents again
(both man and animal life!).

I hope that my letter helps in getting this approved. 1If

there is anything else I can do as a concerned U.S. citizen and
nature lover, please contact me at the above address.

Very Truly Yours,

Shelley ab;igéAéK27%
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FEDERATION OF FLY FISHERS

Conserving - Restoring - Educating Through Fly Fishing

Larry Watson, Operations Manager

P.O. Box 1595 * 502 South 19th

Bozeman, MT 59771

Bus. (406) 585-7592 + FAX (406) 585-7596 July 26, 1993

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 'G' Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Council Members:

The Federation of Fly Fishers (FFF) is an international non-profit organization which promotes
"Conserving, Restoring and Educating Through Fly Fishing." The Federation sponsors local stream
and fishery restoration projects, provides conservation grants, promotes public education and seeks
to preserve all species of fish in all classes of waters. It is in this interest that we provide public
comment regarding utilization of the Exxon Valdez settlement fund.

Inherent to the settlement fund and restoration process is the opportunity to make a significant
contribution toward the preservation of recreational fishing resources within the spill region. | am
sure you are aware that recreational fishing is an important and growing industry vital to the
socioeconomic well being of Alaska. Needless to say, the future of this industry depends of the
preservation of abundant fish populations and fishery habitat.

In this regard, the Federation of Fly Fishers supports Alternative '2' as identified in the draft
Exxon Valdez Oil Spill Restoration Plan. As stated in this alternative, 91% of the remaining $600
million in the settlement fund would be focused upon habitat acquisition in the spill region. The
Federation urges this Council to prieritize lands adjacent to anadromous streams and rivers with an
emphasis on acquisition for inclusion in state and federal conservation units such as parks and
refuges. Of particular importance is the acquisition of native inheldings within the Kodiak National
Wildlife Refuge, Kenai Fiords national Monument and the expansion of the Kodiak National Wildlife
Refuge 'Red Peaks' unit on Afognak Island. Such an acquisition would provide public access to
dozens of rivers and streams which are now closed. Additionally, acquisition would solidify state
and federal management of these critical habitats.

The Federation commends the Trustee Council 's priority emphasis on anadromous fish
resources as outlined in your draft restoration plan. We encourage you to adopt Alternative '2' in
utilizing the Exxon Valdez settlement to provide a lasting and positive legacy from this tragic oil
spill. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
N\ S R
G ik bt
Larr . Watson

Operations Manager
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Conserving - Restoring - Educattng Through Fly Fishing 87 /JH,
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Larry Watson, Operations Manager
P.O. Box 1895 * 502 South 19th
Bozeman, MT 59771
Bus. (406) 585-7592 « FAX (408) 585-7596 July 26, 1993

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
545 ‘G’ Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Council Members:

The Federation of Fly Fishers (FFF) is an international non-profit organization which promotes
"Conserving, Restoring and Educating Through Fly Fishing.”  The Federation sponsors local stream
and fishery restoration projects. provides cunservation grants, promotes public education and sesks
to preserve all species of fish in all classes of waters. It is in this interest that we provide public
comment regarding utilization of the Exxon Valdez settlement fund.

Inherent to the settlement fund and restoration procass is the opportunity to make a significant
contribution toward the preservatien of recreational fishing resources within the spill region. | am
sure you are awarse that recreational fishing is an important and growing industry vital to the
sociesconomic well being of Alaska, Needless to say, the future of this industry depends of the
preservation of abundant fish pepulations and fishery habitat.

In this regard, the Federation of Fly Fishers supports Alternative '2' as identified in the draft
Exxon Valdez Qil Spill Restoration Plan. As stated in this alternative, 91% of the remaining $600
million in the ssttiement fund would be focused upon habitat acguisition in the spill regian. The
Federation urges this Council to prioritize lands adjacent 10 anadromous streams and rivers with an
emphasis on acquisition for inclusion in state and federal censervation units such as parks and
tefuges. Of particular importance is the acquisition of native inhoidings within the Kodiak National
Wildlife Refuge, Kenai Fiords national Monument and the expansion of the Kodiak National Wildlife
Refuge 'Red Peaks’ unit un Afognak Island. Such an acquisition would provide public access to
dozens of rivers and streams which are now closed. Additionally, acquisition would solidify state
and federal management of these critical habitats.

The Federation commends the Trustee Council 's prierity emphasis on anadromous fish
resources 8s outlined in your draft restoration plan. We encourage yeu te adept Alternative '2' in
utilizing the Exxon Valdez settlement to provide a lasting and positive legacy from this tragic oll
spill. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Larry-W. Watson
Operations Manager




Dear Exxon Valdez Trustees :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the

Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisidon. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings

and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wiidlife Refuge.
Thank you. -
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1638-A Mikahala Way
Honolulu, HI 96816

July 28, 1993

Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustee Council
645 G st.
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Exxon Valdez 0il Spill Trustee Council,

In deciding how to spend the settlement funds from the Exxon
Valdez o0il spill, I hope you will consider the immense value of
buying habitat. In fact, purchasing habitat and protecting
wildlife habitat from further destruction is the best way to
spend the settlement monies. 1In purchasing large areas, you can
ensure that biodiversity and real wilderness are preserved for
ever.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Sincerely,

David Kimo Frankel



ROBERT E. FULLERTON

16618 E. 35th St.
independence, MO 64055
(816) 373-6483

July 30, 1993
Sirs;

I would like to recommend that of the $600 million left
uncommited from the settlement reached for the 1989 oil spill
in Prince William Sound, at least 80% of this $600 million be
us ed for habitat restoration and protection. Thank you for
your consideration.

Sincerely,

CAPRZ 2~






Game Conservation International / 3 ?/J /V]
P.O. Box 17444

SE—— San Antonio, Texas 78217 U.S.A.
210/824-7509
Fax: 210/829-1355
. =,
{D) s FEES 1N
Lawrence C. Means L)L u
Executive Director ' K
=~ RUG 02 1993
July 28, 1993 EYY0 )

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 'G' Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Trustee Council:

Game Conservation International is a non-profit organization of
hunter conservationists founded in 1967, with a membership of
1,000. GAME COIN participates in wildlife conservation projects
relating to protection of habitat, outdoor education, anti-poaching
programs and translocation of game animals.

We support the Exxon Valdez Trustee Council's decision to utilize
habitat acquisition within the o0il spill region as an important
restoration tool, your initiatives to acquire and protect 60,000
acres of outstanding wildlife areas.

GAME COIN adds our voice to the support of Alternative #2 which
would dedicate 91% of the remaining Exxon Valdez Restoration Fund
to habitat acquisition. 1In particular, we support acquisition of
Kodiak Native inholdings within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge
as a priority in your future restoration plans.

The likelihood of privatization and commercial development of
Kodiak bear refuge land is very high. This development would
deprive the public and the hunting community from free access to
some of the finest brown bear, wildfowl and deer hunting areas in
the State of Alaska, a result which GAME COIN wishes to avoid.

Thank you for your consideration and good luck in your important
deliberations.

Executive Director



TIM RICHARDSON 2822232231 P.13

/
Uame Conservation International /4 wed 0{/-7 /rea e
'P.O. Box 17444 // /344 A
San Antonio, Texas 78217 U.S.A.
210/824-7509
Fax: 210/829-1355

Lawrence C. Means
Executive Direclor

July 28, 1993

Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 'Q' Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Trusgtee Council:

Game Conservation International is a non-profit organization of
hunter conservationists founded in 13967, with a membership of
1,600. GAME COIN participates in wildlife conservation projects
relating to protection of habitat, outdoor education, anti-poaching
programs and translocation of game animals.

We support the Exxon Valdez Trustea Councll's decision to utilize
habitat acquisition within the o0il spill region as an important
restoration tool, your initiatives to acquire and protect 60,000
acres of outstanding wildlife areas.

GAME COIN adds our voice to the support of Alternative #2 which
would dedicate 91% of the remaining Exxon Valdez Restoration Fund
to habitat acquisition. In particular, we support acquisition of
Kodiak Native inholdings within the Kodiak National Wildlife Rafuge
as a priority in your future restoration plans.

The 1ikelihood of privatization and commercial development of
Kodiak bear refuge land is vaery high. This development would
deprive the public and the hunting community from free access to
som@ of the finest brown bear, wildfowl and deer hunting areas in
the State of Alaska, a result which GAME COIN wishes to avoid.

Thank you for your consideration and good luck in your important
deliberations.

Sincgrely;

RENCE /C. MEANS
Executivg Director
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The Geary Family
17465 Gen. Lee Drive
Sharpsburg, MD 21782
26 July 1993

Exxon Oil Spill Restoration Office
645 “G” Street
Anchorage, AK 99501

Dear Trustees:

We hope you seriously consider the value of every letter that is
sent to you. We have seriously considered the value of Exxon’s
clean-up and cannot justify the inability to commit a cleaning up
the 1989 Prince William Sound disaster. From 1989 to date, we
have refused to consider your oil company as a stopping place to
receive any assistance. Prior to the spill, Exxon was the only
gas station we used.

We hope this letter reaches you before the August 8th deadline.
Hopefully along with many other concerned people, we urge you to
adopt the sixth alternative: one that uses 80 percent of the
remaining funds on habitat protection and 20 percent on fisheries
studies and management programs. And, if there is any alternative
we can beg you not to consider, please do not choose alternative
one which promotes no action at all.

With an endangered species as a symbol of Exxon, surely you
realize the critical need to carefully consider what is best for
the environment. The money amount has already been settled. We
only ask that you choose the best alternative for all: number six.

Sincerely,

<
Thomas M. Geary

and

_— “/ |
I a1 (L Pl e T
\ <

Susan A.K. Geary
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Denise Gilmer
624 Leo Drive
Santa Rosa, CA 95407
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Dear Exxon Valdez Tru..ces :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings
and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.
Thank you

W[%

g signatufe.




Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501
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Great Bear Foundation
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7/26/93 L Y UG 02 1993

TO: EXXON VALDEZ TRUSTEE COUNCIL L
FROM: GREAT BEAR FOUNDATION - > ﬁf } m
RE: DISPOSITION OF EXXON VALDEZ FUNDS

DEAR EXXON VALDEZ TRUSTEES;

PLEASE REGISTER THE GREAT BEAR FOUNDATION'S VOTE FOR
ALTERNATIVE 2 AMONG THE RESTORATION PLANS YOU ARE CONSIDERING.
ALTERNATIVE 2 DEDICATES 91% OF THE REMAINING 600 MILLION
DOLLARS TO HABITAT ACQUISITION. HIGHEST PRIORITY FOR LANDS TO BE
ACQUIRED ARE NATIVE INHOLDINGS AND OTHER PRIVATE PARCELS WITHIN
THE KODIAK NATIONAL WILDLIFE REFUGE. WITHOUT HABITAT PROTECTION,
ALL WILDLIFE, INCLUDING BROWN BEARS, WILL NOT HAVE THE LAND
NECESSARY TO INSURE SURVIVAL.

BILL CALLAGHAN- VICE-PRESI "

P. O. Box 2699 eMissoula, Montana 59806 e (406) 721-3009



Dear Exxon Valdez Trustee.

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best ,form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the spill
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings
and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak National Wildlife Refuge.
Thank you.

VA



Exxon Valdez Trustee Council
645 "G" Street
Anchorage, AK 99501



Elizabeth L. Grote
190 Inca Parkway
Boulder, CO 80303
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Marjorie Haller

16 N, Ferry Rd., #3

P.0. Box 1005

Shelter Island, New York 11964

July 25, 1993

Exxon Oil Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" St.,
Anchorage, AK 99501

Gentlemen: re Recovery Alternatives

Recommending:
l. Use 80 percent of the remaining funds for habitat protection.

a. to prevent thousand of acres of private forest land from being
cledrcut.

2, Use 20 percent of the settlement funds for fisheries studies and
management programs,

My main expression for a public comment is that at least 80 percent
of the remaining funds be used for habitat protection.

Yours truly,

322745;¢4442/ K ltor

Marjorie Haller
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8 Loughberry Road
Saratoga Springs, New York 12866
July 26, 1993

Exxon Oil Spill Restoration Office
645 "G" St.
Anchorage, AK 99501

RE: Spill recovery proposals
Dear Sir/Madam:

This letter is written to urge the trustees to use at least eighty percent (80%) of the remaining
Exxon funds for habitat protection. We must protect forest lands and other habitat to prevent further
adding to the already devastating consequences of the spill.

Thank you.

~  Amy and Ian Ha'mg
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mowl..wm.‘.. ANTI-VIVISECTION SOCIETY OF AMERICA,

ie mot strained”

11 BEACON STREET

BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02108

July 29, 1993

Exxon 0il Spill Restoration Office
645 G Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Gentlemen:

Qur Society recommends that your final restoration plan
make provision for the spending of eighty per cent of your
remaining funds to protect the natural habitat of fish and

wildlife.

Sincerely yours,

Inc.

TELEPHONE
227-8647

éernard HarmZé%:éiz:?;:::‘-~‘

BH: je
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GREAT BEAR FOUNDATION

ACTION ALERT
IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUESTED

In 1990, BEAR NEWS broke the story on the threat of brown bear habitat loss

Native corporations were granted Kodiak refuge inholdings by the Alaska Native
Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) totalling one-fifth of the nation's only bear refuge. Their
land selections run up virtually all the salmon rivers in the Kodiak Refuge. Pursuant to
ANCSA, the Natives must develop or sell off their land asset to achieve the economic self-
" sufficiency mandate of Congress.

Fortunately, the Department of Interior ranks the Kodiak inholdings as their number
one acquisition target in Alaska. What's more, adequate funds are available within the
EXXON VALDEZ RESTORATION FUND to make these acquisitions. Secretary of Interior Bruce
Babbitt will visit Kodiak in August and had major influence on how the funds are spent. His
priority is clear: BUY LAND to protect outstanding resources like Kodiak in perpetuity.

The timing is right, the politics are right, the money is available - THE KODIAK FIGHT
IS WINNABLE. Make your voice heard by sending in the attached response form to the
EXXON Valdez Trustee Council. Immediate respcnse is needed:

- e e e e e - ——

Dear Exxon Valdez Trustees :

Please register my vote for ALTERNATIVE 2 among the restoration plans you are
considering. As someone interested in the best form of environmental recovery from the
Exxon oil spill, I wish to see the greatest amount of threatened wildlife habitat in the sp111
zone acquired.

ALTERNATIVE 2 dedicates 91% of the remaining $600 million in the fund to habitat
acquisition. In addition, my highest priority for lands to be acquired are Native inholdings

and other private parcels from willing sellers within the Kodiak Natonal Wildlife Refuge.
Thank you. .

LS

Proriod Kpsees

signature.
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Great Bear Foundation

PO Box 2699 . A
Missoula, MT 59806 L.

Wy

Pam Harris

2930 Arnold Palmer Drive
Biflings MT 59106
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GREAT BEAR FOUNDATION

ACTION ALERT
IMMEDIATE RESPONSE REQUESTED

In 1990, BEAR NEWS broke the story on the threat of brown bear habitat loss

Native corporations were granted Kodiak refuge inholdings by the Alaska Native
Claims Settlement Act (ANCSA) totalling one-fifth of the nation's only bear refuge. Their
land selections run up virtually all the salmon rivers in the Kodiak Refuge. Pursuant to
ANCSA, the Natives must develop or sell off their land asset to achieve the economic self-
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